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This Week:   Dawn Nelson 

 

Covina Chamber of Commerce 

 

 

Dawn Nelson of the 

Covina Chamber of 
Commerce will be our 
featured speaker this 
week.  Covina’s Chamber 
of Commerce was 
founded in 1900 and 
Dawn has been its CEO 
since July of 2002.  She is 
well known to all the 
service clubs, including 
Covina Rotary, and all the 
local businesses.  Dawn 
will be providing us with a        

unique view of Covina. 
 

 

Joining Dawn in her presentation, expect to hear from 
Covina Rotarians who have served the Chamber in the role 
of Chairman.  This includes John Brittain, Harry Borak, Rich 
Jett and a host of others. 

Upcoming Chamber Events: 

3/23    SGV Business Mixer 

3/30    Lunch & Learn:   

            Social Media and Online Marketing 

06/22  Taste of Covina at Heritage Park 

 

 

Upcoming Covina Rotary 
Opportunities: 

 

1. Donate clothing or bedding for the families we are 
helping in Tijuana, and/or join Tony Nevarez in 
delivering those items. 

2.  Deliver Meals on Wheels. 

3.  Help with finding sponsors, donations, etc. for our 
Fun Run in April. 

4.  Invite potential new members to lunch on 
Thursdays so that our club can grow and continue to 
be vibrant as we serve others above ourselves. 

5.  Attend next week’s meeting to hear Gil Martin, MD 

Speak about his work in neonatal medicine. 

Newly proposed members: 

  

The following people are being considered for 
membership and Covina Rotary’s Board of Directors 
would like your input. 

 

Fabiola Holquin of Vanllee Hotel & Suites (formerly 
Park Inn).   Fabiola is part of the hotel’s management 
team.  She currently lives in Diamond Bar. 

 

Carlos Velasco of RE/MAX Leaders in West Covina.  
He is in sales and lives in Covina. 

 

Rebeca Palamo who is a restaurant manager for Hami 
Hon’s Steak House.   She lives in West Covina. 

 

All three members are being proposed by Harry 
Borak. 

 

Don’t Forget:  This week’s 
meeting is on Arrow Hwy at 

 


